‘Bristol and Beyond Asbestos Family Support’ supports Action Mesothelioma Day. 
More than 50 members of Bristol and Beyond Asbestos Family Support gathered for Action Mesothelioma Day at the M-Shed in Bristol.  The focus of the day was a moving dove release at the harbour side, along with words of hope and reflection from Honorary Secretary Alan Baker.  The doves were generously provided and cared for by supporters of the group. 
It was an uplifting day of joy and laughter, as well as a few tears.  Many new members joined us to share their experience and make new friends.  Two men were delighted to discover that they had worked at Aberthaw Power Station 40 years ago. We all enjoyed watching their excitement and hearing their stories.
Particularly touching was the attendance of the sons of Brian Radford whose funeral had been the day before.  The boys brought with them the collection which had been taken at the service, for donation to Mesothelioma UK. At the event, members generously donated an additional £350.00 for Mesothelioma UK. 
One member, Mr Ray Johnson, gave an interview to the local press before the event and raised awareness of mesothelioma in the South West. To read Mr Johnson’s story, visit the Bristol Post’s website (http://www.bristolpost.co.uk/AsbestosI-given-18-months-live-19-months-ago/story-21341150-detail/story.html). 
For more information about the support group and upcoming events please visit our website www.bristolasbestossupport.co.uk or contact Rachael Wilson on 07544 213475 or by email bristol_and_beyond@yahoo.com.
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